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Response to the Main Issues Report

Development Bid Reference â■■ B0944 â■■ Inchgarth Road

I support the Bid for the same reason as I support the planning application - see below.

As a business man in the area I strongly support this development. The existing roads between these two roads are totally unfit for purpose, both for vehicles and

pedestrians. They are a safety hazard and should be replaced as soon as poss ble with the new road proposed in this plan. I recognise the need for more

affordable housing and for more purpose built homes for the elderly. This site is an ideal location for the road and development. These fields are a disgrace and

should be put to good purpose.
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